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JUNIOR /YOUTH WEEK I 
June 20-24 

 
JUNIOR/YOUTH WEEK II 

July 25-29 
 

JUNIOR WEEK I 
June 27-July 1 

 
JUNIOR WEEK II 

July 18-22 
          

FAMILY RETREAT 
July 13-15 

 
FIRST AID &  

LIFE GUARD TRAINING 
June 6-10 

YOUTH WEEK 
June 13-17 

 
YOUTH CONFERENCE 

 July 4-8 
 

FIRE ON THE MOUNTAIN 
BIBLE CONFERENCE 

October 14-15 
 

SNOW CAMP 
February 2-4, 2017 

 

March/April 2016 
 
 
Dear Friends and Supporters: 
 
COME BE A PART OF MT. SALEM’S 2016 EVENTS  - While growing up in Texas, I remember hearing my boy-
hood pastor, Dr. Sylvester Matthews, say, “that a week at summer Bible camp is better than 52 weeks of Sunday 
School.”  We believe that it is mainly because our young people are away from the influences of the world, social 
media, worldly friends and questionable activities, etc.  Camp secludes them in a total Christian atmosphere with no 
outside influences and under the preaching of God’s Word.   So, pastors and youth leaders, I trust that you would 
consider bringing your juniors and teens for a week of camp at Mt. Salem Revival Grounds.  Parents register now to 
bring your family to any camp week or to our Family Retreat.  In the fall register to attend our “Fire on the Mountain” 
Bible Conference.   And don’t forget to come in February to Snow Camp which is held entirely at Snowshoe Moun-
tain Resort in Snowshoe, WV.  Here is a list of summer camp weeks below: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NEHEMIAH WORK WEEK II - There is still time to come and help with building projects as we get the camp ready 
for the opening day on June 6th.  The second work week is May 2 - 6.  Our guest speakers are Dr. Ed Woods and 
Pastor Tom Fry.  Please phone the camp office so that we can make preparations for your arrival. 
 
JOIN OUR SUMMER STAFF - Applicants must be at least 16 years of age and send in a staff application with their 
pastor’s recommendation.  Download a staff application at www.mtsalemrevivalgrounds.com, or phone the camp 
office at 304-873-2315. 
 
Because He lives, 

 
 
 
 
Dr. Randy E. Taylor 
Evangelist/President 

Update is a monthly letter sent to the friends and supporters of Mt. Salem Revival Grounds 



 

 

 


